
NEWSLETTER 

OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL 

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

19th July 2024 

We have reached the end of a very successful year at Our Lady of Good Counsel and would like to thank 

all of our families for your support during the year.  The entire staff team would like to thank you for the 

way that you prepare the children for school each day, the way you encourage and guide them and the 

way you support all that we do in the school.  As the proverb says ‘It takes a village to raise a child’. 

THANK YOU 

School Virtues 

Self-control        Courage      Hope    

Love          Justice         Solidarity 

To love, live and learn in the light of Christ 

Staffing Update 
 

Mrs Petty will be beginning her maternity leave in September and we wish her all the very best.  We will of 

course keep you updated. 

 

Good luck and congratulations to Miss Chappell who is getting married in the summer.  We look forward 

to welcoming her back as Mrs Walton in September. 

 

We say goodbye to Ms Henson who is leaving Our Lady today. We would like to thank her for all that she 

has done and all of her hard work during her time in the school.  We wish her the very best of luck for the 

future. 

*********IMPORTANT********* 

The children return to school on Wednesday 4th September. 
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Celebration of Learning 

Mathematician Violet, Matilda, Ethan, Evie, Luciano, Hadia 

Writer Jonique, Bella, Rudy, Reuben,  Letty, Maja 

Reader Logan, Richard, Daniel, Elaina, Lily B, Matthieu 

Geographer Reggie, Liam, Lexie, Zera, Lilly S 

Historian Reuben 

Scientist Joshua J, Lilley, Naveah, Felicia, John, Bentley 

Artist/Design 

and technology 

Alice, Grace, Antonia, Joel, Harry, Tia-Lily 

Sports Star Reuben, Miriam, Sreeandhan, Anna, Abel, Tally 

RE Champion Joshua A, Ronnie-Mae, Esme, Leo, Ezra, Noah 

Computing 

Champion 

Lydia, Joey, Betsy-Rose, Gabby, Eli, Emile 

Musician Dallas, Evie, Aiza, Laura, Angelica, Joshua 

Class Member Tyler, George, Poppy, Summer, Aqra, Ava 
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BRONZE LEARNERS 
Joey         Lilley        Bella        Alex       Richard           Liam         Jack       Miriam       
Grace         Matilda        Lucy        Annabel       Ronnie Mae         Inara        Emma        
George        Evie       Jason      Faith     Kalisha           Eli         John       Abel       Lilly             
Ezra           Saara      Nicol        Lily B          Angelica        Ashlea          Ezekiel           
Luciano          Aqra        Layke   Harry     Joshua A      Serghey        Alice        Reuben    
Jonique         Tyler          Lydia            Joshua J         Milan        Adam           Dallas     
Max         Logan           Reggie            Daisy          Harry        Violet       Michael 
Laura               Logan                  Anna                 Priya                     Ivy 
Sadaf                 Evelyn                 Leo                Adam          Amara              Felicia 
Summer             Elaina                Gabriella             Nathan          Zainab       Harry     
Betsy-Rose       Caitlin              Hadia                 Emily M              Sykes        Hugo 
 
 

SILVER LEARNERS 

Aara                          Letty                     Brielle                                 

                       Olivia               Anna 
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Fund raising 
Throughout the year, the children have raised money for a number of charities.  Thank you for your              
support in helping us to contribute to such great causes 

 

Reception  Cystic Fybrosis Trust £57 

Year 1 Kings School Toy Appeal £138 

Year 2 for the Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust is £95.20 

Year 3 Cats Protection £72 

Year 4 Guide Dogs £205 

Year 5 Hollys Animal Rehoming Trust £126.27 

Year 6 Glenholme Care Home £93 

 

Whole school     CAFOD £427 

                              Macmillan £282 

 

 

Thank you for helping us to raise a total of  

£1495.27 
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A final thought… 

Life is God’s gift to you 

The way you live it is your gift to God. 

 

Have a great summer. 

PTA 

A big thank you to the PTA for all they have done this year.  They have orgainised a number of very                 

successful events this year and we looking forward to the PTA events next year, 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Good Counsel PTA  

www.facebook.com/

OurLadyPTA  

Food Larder 
A reminder that our food larder is at the front of school and is available to all families in school.  School 

will be open on Monday and Wednesday morning next week for families to access the food larder.  If you 

would rather, please speak to a member of staff who will arrange a food package for you. 


